
 

March 5, 2025

 
Mr. Jeff Dabney
Coo
Capitan Energy, Incorporated
PO BOX 2476
Carlsbad, NM 88221

 
Re: Cancellation of Air Quality Permit

Customer Number: CN605627579
 
Dear Jeff Dabney,
 
We are in receipt of your Air Permitting Authorization Void Request received on March 5, 2025. We
understand that the air authorization(s) and/or notify new project(s) as applicable is no longer needed as
indicated in the reason to void section of the request. Accordingly, the authorization(s) and/or notify new
project(s) as applicable listed in the enclosed document have been cancelled. Our records have been updated
to reflect this change.
 
Thank you for informing us of the cancellation. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free
to contact the Air Permits Initial Review Team (APIRT) at (512) 239-1250 .
 

Sincerely,

Nancy Birdsong, Team Leader

Air Permits Initial Review Team

Air Permits Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

P.O. Box 13087   *   Austin, Texas 78711-3087   *   512-239-1000   *   tceq.texas.gov

How is our customer service?       tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey

http://www.tceq.texas.gov
http://www.tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey


List of Cancelled Air Authorization(s) and/or Notify New Project

Regulated Entity Number Permit/Registration Number Permittee/Registrant TCEQ Region County
RN111722245 172562 Capitan Energy, Incorporated 6 - El Paso Culberson


